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9th December 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Friends of Fairlands News! 
 
We kick-started this years’ fundraising with our Halloween discos and, thanks to everyone who 

bought a ticket, we raised a whopping £1,701.36! 

 

Our next fundraising event is the Christmas Present Room, taking place on:  

 Friday 13th December: Year Conkers PM, Year 1, 3, 4, 5 & 6 

 Monday 16th December: Year Acorns, Conkers AM, Reception & Year 2 

 

Children will have the opportunity to purchase a range of gifts for all the family, ranging from 50p to 

£3.00.  Please can you put money in a named envelope and pass this to your child’s class teacher on 

the morning of their visit. It is always helpful also to include a list of whom they are buying. 

 

This year, for the first time ever, we have a stall at the Enterprise Fair.  On Monday 16th and Tuesday 
17th December from 2.30pm, gifts will be on sale for parents to purchase.  We have some great 

stocking fillers!  Please note we will be located in the lower hall on both these days. 

 

A huge thank you to our Friends of Fairlands members, who have given their time to support the 

fundraising events so far. Your help is invaluable. We welcome many hands, so if you have not 

already signed up and would like to get involved, please contact us by emailing 

fundraising@fairlands.herts.sch.uk, or alternatively you can telephone the school on 01438 351053 

and ask for Mrs Wilson.  

 

Finally, thank you to everyone who donated to our reverse calendar.  Your kind donations have been 

delivered to Stevenage Food Shed, who will ensure they are passed on to those less fortunate. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon. 

 

With kindest regards, 

 

 

Friends of Fairlands 
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